
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 Nursery  

Stay and 

Play 
 

Teacher  

Coffee Mornings 

 

Thursday 21st 

September  

8.30-10.00 

Parents are invited 

to Stay and Play 

with their children 

in Nursery, meet 

the staff and chat 

about what your 

children have learnt 

so far. 

Throughout the year we would like to invite parents into school to 

meet school staff to talk about what your children will be learning, 

meet other parents and enjoy a cup of coffee and biscuit. We hope 

you can come and join us this term. The coffee mornings start at 

9am and take place in the main hall.  

Tuesday 12th September: Year 1 

Wednesday 13th September: Year 2 

Thursday 14th September: Year 6 

Monday 18th September: Reception (in class) 

Tuesday 19th September: Year 4 

Wednesday 20th September: Year 5 

Thursday 21st September: Year 3 

 

 

Welcome into School 

Throughout the year we always 

like to invite families into school to 

see what is going on. This half 

term we have Coffee Mornings, 

Stay and Play, Celebration 

Assemblies and Phonics 

Information Sessions. We would 

love to see you there! 

 
Celebration Assemblies 

At the end of half term come and see your children performing in 

their end of half term Celebration Assembly. Here you will see all 

the wonderful things they have learnt over the half term. Have a 

cup of coffee, look through your child’s books and chat with the 

staff. Assemblies will at 9am in the Main Hall.  

Tuesday 10th October: Year 1 

Wednesday 11th October: Year 2 

Thursday 12th October: Year 3 

Monday 16th October: Reception 

Tuesday 17th October: Year 4 

Wednesday 18th October: Year 5  

Thursday 19th October: Year 6 

 

 
Help your Child 

Learn to Read 
Parents of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 

2 are invited into school to see how we teach 

Phonics. Phonics is the building block of reading 

and very important to learn. Come and find out 

about Phonics ad how you can help your child at 

home with their reading. 

Tuesday 19th September: 

Reception 

Wednesday 20th September: 

Year 1 

Thursday 21st September: Year 2 

 


